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Resolution of violations pertaining to CBI file review of 10/11/2012

The violations cited in this file review actually took place on September 14, 2012 at EQ of Florida in Tampa. They received seven drums containing sterilization solutions for dialysis machines that had not be properly packaged. This occurred despite the fact that Cliff Berry, Inc. – Port Everglades had been supplied the MSDSs for the material which described the proper packaging instructions. The solution was corrosive and had been pack in metal drums which had reacted during transport. One of the drums was actually producing vapors when it arrived on site. Needless to say, EQ took the appropriate measure and repackaged all the waste to be forwarded to its’ final designation facility rather than send the shipment back to the generator in this condition. Therefore, the violations that are cited in the file review have already been addressed but the incident still warrants enforcement. 
